
The Brinkley Center 
Exploring Life After Death 

The Brinkley Center Foundation – PO Box 1919 – Aiken, SC 29802 
https://brinkley.center 

 
October 3, 2024 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
After witnessing the destruction caused by Hurricane Helene, I am striving even harder 
to get the Brinkley Center property purchased and the center open. There are 
thousands of families across the southeastern United States from Florida all the way up 
to Tennessee whose entire lives have been upended.  
 
Witnessing and feeling the grief, trauma, bereavement of whole communities of families 
underscores for me the urgent need get the Brinkley Center open and available for 
those who already had post-traumatic stress (PTS), or who will have it because of the 
hurricane. Through our program, we will be able to help individuals recover from the 
physical, emotional, and spiritual trauma they have been through as a result of Helene.   
 
With four decades of focus on caring for veterans, we will make a priority for helping 
veterans whose lives have been disrupted and whose pre-existing PTS may have been 
exacerbated. We know what works, and we can provide those services through the 
Brinkley Center. With your help, we can make this a reality sooner rather than later.  
 
Please consider a donation today to help make this a reality.  Working together, the 
Brinkley Center property can be obtained and the Center opened to serve those who 
need it most.  
 
Donate today through PayPal:  
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=ZH2SRJC94Y6XW 
 
Be Blessed, 
 

Dannion 
 
Dannion Brinkley 
Founder and President  


